
 

 

 

Call for Papers 

Accounting Research Day 

Hosted by IESEG School of Management 

Thursday March 20, 2025 (Lille campus) 

 

Aims and scope 

The Department of Accounting at IESEG School of Management kindly invites you to attend 

the Accounting Research Day on Thursday March 20, 2025. The aim of this one-day 

conference is to provide accounting scholars with a platform to share and discuss recent 

research. The conference is open to academic research in all areas of accounting, including 

auditing, financial reporting & analysis, management accounting and control and 

sustainability reporting. We especially welcome contributions from PhD students and junior 

faculty. 

 

Submission guidelines and deadlines 

Authors can submit their full-length papers in electronic format to www.ieseg-ard-

2025.sciencesconf.org to be considered for presentation. Only papers written in English 

will be considered. The deadline for submission of papers is February 1, 2025. Authors 

will be notified of acceptance by mid-February 2025.  

 

Registration 

Registration for this event is possible via our above-mentioned website (registration 

deadline March 6, 2025). The research day registration fee of €75 includes a light 

breakfast, coffee breaks, and lunch. Attendees that may wish to stay overnight in Lille - 

the night before the conference - are welcome to attend an early bird dinner at a local 

restaurant in Vieux Lille. The all-inclusive price for this early-bird dinner is €50. If you 

would like to join us, please select this option as well upon registration. On our website, 

you can also find useful suggestions for hotel accommodation close to campus. 

 

Program 

The invited keynote speaker for the 2025 Accounting Research Day is Jan Bouwens 

(Professor of Accounting, University of Amsterdam). Discussants for accepted papers will 

be allocated to papers according to expertise and availability. We therefore encourage all 

submitting authors to act as discussant. A detailed program will be announced by the 

beginning of March. 

 

Venue 

The conference takes place at the Vauban building of IESEG School of Management: 27 

Boulevard Vauban, 59800 Lille, France. Information on how to reach the venue is available 

on our website. 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Lille next Spring! 

 

The Organizing committee 

Christof Beuselinck | Mieke Dingenen | Linde Kerckhofs | Oveis Madadian 
 

 


